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What we’ve done:


*Successfully re-established a collections committee after a hiatus


*Acquired new office equipment and software to begin implementation of a large-scale 
cataloging project for the House’s collections


Where are we headed?


*Cataloging 101 training on June 13th with the entire Board to gain experience with our new 
program. Training will involve taking object photos as well as data entry.


*Volunteers! We will be looking for volunteers to assist us with photographing objects and data 
entry as we progress with this project, as well as serve as regular committee members. 
Information will be sent out in the near future regarding training and volunteer opportunities.



